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Our Lady of the Valley Church   
630 Valley Road - Wayne - New Jersey - 07470 - www.olvwayne.org 

973-694-4585 

 

 

Sacrament of  Reconciliation   
Saturdays 4:00-4:30pm 

 
Sacraments of  Baptism,  

Marriage & Personal  
Appointments 

 
Please call the Parish Office 

Schedule of  Masses 
Weekdays 

 Monday - Saturday 7:30am 
Weekends 

Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am, 10:00am 

  and 12:00 Noon  
 

“The Church is Holy, not just because all are welcome. 
The Church is Holy, because all belong.”  

Timothy M. Matovina  
University of Notre Dame 

(paraphrased by Pope Francis at General Audience) 

           July 30, 2017  
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Rev. Peter VB. Wells , Pastor  
973 -694 -4585, Ext 7246  

VonBreton@aol.com  
 

Rev. Peter Filipkowski, Parochial Vicar  
973 -694 -4585, Ext 7204  

 

Deacon Vincent Cocilovo  
vcocilovo@olvwayne.org  

 

Sister Dorothy Dee, SSJ,  Pastoral Associate  
Adult Formation/Ministry of Consolation  
Ext. 7245 -   SrDorothy@olvwayne.org  

 

 Elaine George, Parish Secretary  
Ext. 7200 -  Secretary@olvwayne.org  

 

Barbara Mennella Office Assistant  
Ext 7203 - reception@olvwayne.org  

 

Judi Cocilovo, Director of Faith Formation / Youth  
Ext. 7208 -  jcocilovo@olvwayne.org  

 

John Peragallo III, Director of Music Ministry  
John@peragallo.com  

 

Irene Luberto, Parish Financial Administrator  
Ext. 7243 -  finance@olvwayne.org  

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH  
Marie Armenio  

mrarmenio@olvwayne.org  
 

Mark Peischl  
mark.peischl@gmail.com  

Our Parish is Served By Weekly Mass Intentions 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ð July 29, 2017  

Sunday, July 30 8:00am George Bondarenko 
Kevin Nacklicki 
Juana Odiaga 

 10:00am Joseph Daleo 
Nancy DeLuca 
George Hundt Sr. 
Marek Jakub Pluta 

 12:00pm Magda Chahua 
Donald Porrino 

Monday, July 31 7:30am Frank & Helen Schumm 

Tuesday, August 1 7:30am For the People 

Miraculous Medal Novena to follow Mass on Tuesday  

Wednesday, August 2 7:30am Father Rugel 

Thursday, August 3 7:30am Angelo Scavone 

Friday, August 4 7:30am For the People 

Saturday, August 5 5:00pm Raymond & Joy Catanzaro 
John Fierro 
Diane Reilly 

Sunday, August 6 8:00am Lillian Figlar 
Steve Kuruc 

 10:00am George Hundt Sr. 
Neil Murphy 
Marek Jalub Pluta 
Anna Ruffolo 

 12:00pm Helen & Michael Casale 
Ann Russo 
Katrina Rosemarie Shanley 

Weekend of August 5—6: 
 

Our Lady of the Valley 
5:00pm Father Peter 
8:00am Father Wells 
10:00am Father Peter 
12:00 Noon Father Peter 
 

Holy Cross 
5:00pm Father Charles Perricone  
10:00am Father Wells  

Presider Schedule 
Social Ministry Corner 

Do you have a family member or friend who is gay or 
lesbian?  Would you like to have a better understanding 
on the church’s teachings on this?  Would you like  
resources to learn more about this topic?  If you’ve  
answered “yes” to any of these questions, or have  
additional questions about the LGBT community and 
the Catholic Church, you are invited to call Deacon 
Vince at 862-264-2134, or feel free to speak with him 
directly after Mass.  All calls/inquiries will be strictly 
confidential. 

Weekend Collection 

Weekend Collection: July 23, 2017 
 

Attendance: 863 
Weekend Collection: $6,711.81 
Candles/Poor: $245.25 
Parish Pay:                          $2,461.20 
Total: $9,418.26 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
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Weekly Remembrance 

This week the Sanctuary Lamp,  burns as a reminder 
of the Lord’s presence in the Blessed Sacrament and 

the bread and wine offered at the Altar, which       
become the Body and Blood of Christ, 

are given in memory of: 
Angelo Scavone  

 

 
by his loving daughter, Linda Campiglia 

 
Jesus said:  “from the beginning of creation, God made them 
male and female. For this reason a man shall leave his father 
and mother And be joined to his wife. And the two shall be-

come one flesh. So they are no longer two but one flesh. 
Therefore what God has joined  together, no human being 

must separate.” 
(Mark 10:6-9) 

 

We congratulate those who celebrated  
the Sacrament of  Marriage  
last weekend in our Church: 

 

Kevin Moon & Dana Casale 
 
 

“Is anyone among you suffering?  They should pray…Is    
anyone among you sick?  They should summon the presbyters 

of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint 
them with oil in the name of the Lord.”  

(James 5:13,14) 
 
 

Pray for the Sick: 
 

Joseph Brucato Jr., 
Father Michael Burke, Louis Caprio,  

Ralph Cicetti, Kathy Corrao, Robert Darpino,  
Carole DeSimone, Flo Felano,  
Josephine Ganz, Marie Liffers,  
Margaret Link, Mary Maksuta,  

Gloria Minnocci, Ronald Panicucci,  
Michael Renaldo, Kristen Sedlacik,  
Paul Tafuri, Michael Waldinger  

 
 

Indeed for your faithful, Lord, 
Life is changed not ended, 

And when this earthly dwelling turns to dust, 
An eternal dwelling is made ready for them in heaven. 

 

 Pray for the Dead: 
 

Edward John Parks 
 

Summer Time Reminders 

Faith Formation News 

PARENTS OF INCOMING  
FIRST GRADE STUDENTS   

 

If your child will be entering first grade in  
September 2017, we invite you to contact Judi at the 
Faith Formation Office so that you may  
register for our upcoming classes beginning in  
September. All registrations are done in person so 
please call our office at 973.694.4585 extension 
7208 to make an appointment.  

Weekday Mass Schedule 
 

Beginning, Saturday, July 1, and extending through 
Labor Day, September 4, the Eucharist will be  
celebrated Monday through Friday at 7:30am here at 
Our Lady of the Valley.  There will be no Saturday 
morning Mass during these weeks. 
 

Parish Center Office Hours 
The Parish Center will be closed on Fridays through 
labor Day, September 4.  The Parish Center will be 
open Monday through Thursday 9:00am—5:00pm  
The offices are closed for lunch from 12:00 Noon to 
1:00pm. 

Moving? 
The summer weeks many times are when families 
and individuals move to a new location and home.  If 
that will happen to you this summer, please contact 
the Parish Center so that we may update the census.  
If you are moving, but remaining a parishioner, 
please let us know the new address.  If you are  
moving and will no longer be a parishioner here, we 
are sorry to see you go and we wish you well in your 
new home, but please contact the Parish Center so 
that we can remove you from the census. 

Parish’s Sacramental & Prayer Life 

tel:(973)%20694-4585
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Missionary Cooperation Plan  

Each year during the summer weeks our Diocese of 
Paterson invites missionaries and representatives 
from various missionary communities to speak at the 
Churches of our diocese about their ministry and 
work. 
 
Next weekend, August 5-6 we will welcome to our 
parishes two missionary communities. 
 
Rev. Wolfgang Pisa, OFM Cap. will speak at Our 
Lady of the Valley about his ministry in the Diocese 
of Zanzibar, Tanzania. 
 
Rev. Paul Mercieca, CP will speak at Holy Cross 
about the Passionist Mission in Papua, New Guinea.   
 
A separate second collection will be taken up at all 
Masses for the Missionary Appeal.  The monies will 
be forwarded to our diocese who will then forward it 
to the respective communities.  Please use the  
envelope marked ‘Missionary Cooperation Plan’ that 
you received in your packet.  If writing a check, 
please make it payable to either Our Lady of the  
Valley or Holy Cross.  We must forward one check 
from each parish to the diocese. 

Holy Spirit School—Registration 

Holy Spirit School located at 330 Newark Pompton 
Turnpike, Pequannock, is accepting registrations for  
Pre-K 3 & 4 classes and full-day Kindergarten thru 
8th grade. 
 
Pre-K 3 & 4 classes are available Monday thru  
Friday 8:30am to 3:00pm with flexible scheduling.  
Before and after school care is available for all  
students. 
 
Holy Spirit School is AdvancEd Accredited.  Holy 
Spirit School has a nurturing environment  
encompassed with religious teachings,  
comprehensive curriculum and extracurricular  
activities. 
  
To visit our school, for more information or to  
register please call the school at 973-835-5680 and 
speak to Principal, Sr. Marie Antonelli.    
A l so ,  p l ea se  v i s i t  our  webs i te  a t 
www.holyspiritschoolpequannock.org. 
 
At time of registration, please bring in a Birth  
Certificate, Baptismal Certificate (if applicable),  
Social Security Card and Immunization Records.  
There is a $175 non-refundable registration fee. 

Expectant Parents 

The blessing of expectant parents will take place 
after all Masses on August 9-10. 
 
Please meet the priest or deacon at the baptismal 
font following Mass for this special blessing which 
occurs monthly. 
 
 

Holy Spirit School 

60th Anniversary Celebration 
 
Join us at The Legacy Castle in Pompton Plains, NJ 
on October 14 for an Anniversary Gala to celebrate 
this special milestone. 
 
To purchase Gala tickets, Raffle Tickets, place an ad 
in the Souvenir Journal, or place a tribute to  
Principal, Sr. Marie Antonelli, M.P.F., email the 
committee at HolySpirit60@hsspeg.org or call the 
school office (973) 835-5680. 

http://www.holyspiritschoolpequannock.org/
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Introducing our new Grand Knight: 

 
 

Vincent Disteso 
 

We extend our thanks and gratitude to Jim 
DeLuccia who has ably and faithfully led our 

Knights for the past three years.   
 

We welcome Vinnie, and wish him every    
success as he takes over as Grand Knight . 

Please keep Vinnie in your prayers as he gets 
to grips with his new role and continues the 
important work of our Knights of Columbus. 
 

Welcome New Grand Knight 

Ask not what your Parish can do for you… 

 

The ‘work’ of this Parish is richly enhanced by the amazing, and dedicated teams of volunteers who 

serve in various capacities, in various ministries.  We have listed some areas in need of assistance: 

 

 

 

Cleaning Ministry    Funeral Ministry  

           

Baptism Bib Ministry   Sacred Linen Ministry  

             

Eucharistic Ministers   Prayer Shawl Ministry 

            

Ushers     Weekly Collection Counters

             

Altar Servers         

          

  

 

 

If  you are interested in giving of your time and talents in any of these essential ministries please       

contact the Parish Center at 973 694 4585 ext. 7200 for more details.     

     

Prayers of  Gratitude  

Blessed are you, Lord, God of mercy, 

who through your Son 

gave us a marvelous example of charity 

and the great commandment of love for one        

another. 

Send down your blessings on these your servants, 

who so generously devote themselves to helping 

others. 

Grant them courage when they are afraid, 

wisdom when they must make quick decisions, 

strength when they are weary, 

and compassion in all their work. 

When the alarm sounds 

and they are called to aid both friend and stranger, 

let them faithfully serve you in their neighbor. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  

Amen.  
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Spiritual Reflection 

Weeding 
 
In this week’s Gospel story, the servants ask whether they should pull out weeds that have been woven in 
with the wheat. 
 

“No,” the Master says. “If you pull up the weeds you might uproot the wheat along with them. Let them 
grow together until harvest” (Gospel). 
 

This parable says a lot. 
 

God steadily forgives our weeds and lets us grow without uprooting us. It is not that he wants to encourage 
wildflowers, and it would be better if they were not there, but he loves everything about us and wants us 
preserved even in the midst of weeds. 
 

This is a radical idea. You and I think we have to be sinless in order to be loved. If not we will be punished 
instead of forgiven. 
 

Entire ancient cultures based themselves on this principle of non-love and non-forgiveness for those who 
sin. If someone harms me or my family, then I have the right and duty to annihilate them since they are bad 
persons, no good, and punishment is never too severe. 
 

The same goes for the heroes in adventure movies. They fight, he-man to he-man, somersaulting across  
skyscraper tops, delivering bare-knuckle blows to the face, spinning out kicks to the head, wielding secret 
weapons and tricks. Finally the bad guy plummets over an awful edge of the building, and entertains us with 
magnificent slow-motion shots of his terror as he heads for the inevitable splotch. Everyone is relieved and 
happy. 
 

Except, of course, the bad guy. And maybe the good guy too, since there remains a thing called conscience, 
and brutality of such scope well might interrupt his sleep that night. 
 

Just for an exercise, pretend that you are the villain in such a scene. Is there a reason you are committing 
crimes that merit such punishment? Is it possible that one part of you is going haywire but that there is also 
much good in you, much that could be brought back to life? Maybe deep down you have a voice whispering, 
“I wish I could stop this ugliness and be a good person”? 
 

If this is so, then you have stumbled upon the point of Sunday’s Gospel. The crimes you commit don’t really 
agree with your real, God-given self. They are bad things, just like the weeds growing up in the garden. But 
they are only a portion of who you are. Your urge to impress others falsely, to get what you want no matter 
what, to be lazy, petulant, even to steal, or … (please fill in your kind of sin), these are never the full  
description of who you are. 
 

God does not rip out the weeds in other people or in ourselves. Mixed with all the crab grass, there is the 
handsome green that God loves so much. 
 

How about showing kindness to the mean voices within you that urge you to do wrong? They are  
misguided, for sure, but maybe they will settle down if you just love them as you would a naughty child. 
Love them into goodness. 
 

Can you imagine Jesus saying from the cross, “Father, damn them to Hell forever because of what they are 
doing to me”? That would a major case of tearing out the wheat as well as the weeds. He leaves the latter 
and says, “Father, forgive them, they know not what they do.” 
 

Forgive the weeds. 
John Foley, SJ 

 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/072317.cfm

